COPY.
Tlopd's Register of Shipping,

71, Fenchurch Street, E.C.3.

ENCLOSURE. 8th April, 1937.

Dear Sirs,

I return herewith one copy of the plan, forwarded
with Mr. Carstensen's letter of the 2nd instant, shewing a
proposal to connect the cast steel rudder top plece and the
rudder plates by electric welding, lnstead of riveting, in the
case of Messrs. Bremer Vulkan's Yard Nos. 738, 739, 748-750 and

LR

761/762, and with regard thereto I have to stéte that provided
the arrangements be carried out as shewn and to your satls-
faction, they will be approved.

The duplicate copy of the plan is being retained for
record.

I am, Dear Sirs,

. Yours faithfully,

Becretary.
The Surveyors,

BREMEN .

Original filed in Box. 973 unéer Brewor Vulkan.



